
Princess Ruth
Ke'elikōlani Middle

School
Promotional Ceremony

Please join us in celebrating the 8th graders and all their hard
work throughout their middle school career!!!

Who: 8th Grade Students & Families
When: Wednesday, May 29
Where: Ke'elikōlani Middle School

Front Lawn
Time: 5:00 pm – 6:00 pm

❖ Ceremony: 5:00 – 5:30 pm
❖ Lei Giving: 5:30 – 6:00 pm

For more information, please email your child’s AA teacher, counselor, or VP:
Jorge.Rivera@k12.hi.us Thomas.Fox@k12.hi.us Evelyn.Cullen@k12.hi.us
Savitha.Kutty@k12.hi.us Brandon.Galarita@k12.hi.us Tracy.Oshiro@k12.hi.us
Jessica.Barrera@k12.hi.us Matthew.Solomon@k12.hi.us Maile.French@k12.hi.us
Mark.Salvador@k12.hi.us Julie.Chiya@k12.hi.us
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In order to participate in this promotional ceremony, students and
families must:

Students:
1. Pass all core classes with a D or higher by May 22, 2024
2. Complete Behavior contract signed by parent and child (past due)
3. Complete SBA Math CAT and ELA CAT/PT by May 21, 2024.
4. Not have any In-School Suspensions or Suspensions during Q4, beginning

March 25, 2024.

Parents and families:
1. Sign behavior contract (past due)
2. Email your child’s AA teacher if your child is NOT participating in the ceremony

Ceremony Information for Students:
● Please arrive at the café by 4:15 pm. Students will NOT be allowed on campus

before 4:15 due to no supervision.
● Do not bring any belongings with you. School is not responsible for any lost/stolen

items & no one will be able to watch your things while you are in the ceremony.
● Please follow the school dress code – no spaghetti straps, tube/halter tops, midriff

(tummy) tops, drug/alcohol paraphernalia designs, gang related designs, rags, etc.
Students who choose to violate the dress code may either borrow a school uniform or
NOT participate in the ceremony.

Ceremony Information for Parents and Families:
● Please do not give your child any leis prior to the ceremony. Lei giving will be done at

the end of the ceremony.
● Please be respectful to the PRKMS Campus and clean your area before you leave.

The staff has to clean and ensure safety on our campus.
● Parking will open at 4:15 pm and be available in the Kukui and Vineyard parking lots
● Please bring blankets to sit on. Families will be directed to the front lawn for seating.

First come first serve. If you have balloons or umbrellas, please be considerate of
those sitting in front of you. If you plan to stand, please stand in the back.

● At the end of the program, families are asked to wait for their child to go to their
designated spots before greeting them. Alpha letters will be lined up along the fence
according to your child’s last name.
The order of the alpha letters may
change. The map gives you an idea
of what it’ll look like.

● Please follow school and DOE rules.


